
 

              Perth, Thursday 14 September 2023 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – ADVANCED NOTICE 

Qoria Limited advises, in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.13.1, that the Company’s Annual General 
meeting (“AGM”) is anticipated to be held on Thursday, 23 November 2023. 

The location of the AGM and details of resolutions to be considered at the AGM will be contained in a 
Notice of AGM and Explanatory Memorandum, which will be issued prior to the meeting in accordance 
with the Corporations Act. The re-election of certain directors of the Company will be considered at 
the AGM. The closing date for the receipt of any nominations from persons wishing to be considered 
for election as a director of the Company is 5.00pm (WST) on Wednesday 27 September 2023. 

Authorised for release by the Qoria Board. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Tim Levy 
Managing Director 
tim.levy@qoria.com   +61 413 563 333 

 

About Qoria 

Qoria is the only truly global provider of digital safety and student wellbeing solutions. Qoria's 
innovative integrated suite of best-in-class tools supports the needs of both schools and parents and 
enables a unique collaboration between them. Australian based and ASX-listed, Qoria's innovations 
are rapidly being adopted by school communities globally.  
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